To: Mike Stubbs

Dear Mike,

Sorry for our communication-breakdown with your fax-answer and i am happy to tell you, that we are still able to invite you to Vienna from March 3. - March 8.

From 4.-7.March we will have a discussion-platform about art in networks and the presentation of your work and your involvement in Hull Time Based Arts on March.5. and David Blair on March 6. There will be also a daily data-exchange to the On Line Symposion in Graz.

Of course we welcome material and information from other artist which is availabel to you.

Out of the booking-system, we will have to decide the departure time from your plane. i hope thats ok! (no possibilties for changing later!). We also must fix the Date when your leaving. Your ticket will be ready at the airport. We are very sorry not been able to pay you a per diem (out of our financial situation!), although accommodation (Hotel) is available.

-Please send as soon as possible material for press release (s/w), curriculum vitae, VHS-preview tape and text material etc. (For screening we will use U-matic HB or LB.)

Fax me also your phone-number where i can reach you. We got now our own fax and phone number where you can reach us from 13:00 to 17:00 h Mo-Fr.

Sincerely

CHRISTOPH NEBEL HILUS/UNIT n WIEN 22.01.93



250 m² for art, incorporating new technologies Projektraum, Währingerstr. 59, 1090 Wien, Austria Tel: +43 222 405 87 91, Fax: +43 222 405 87 93